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Thursday 24th November 2022 

RE: Residential Visit to Ufton Court for Year 4 

    Wednesday 18th January- Friday 20th January 2023 

             

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have finalised our residential trip to Ufton Court in 

Berkshire for Year 4. 

 

The visit will take place between 18th- 20th January 2023  

 

The school has raised additional funds in order to reduce the final cost of the visit to all families. 

A further reduced price can be offered to families whose children are in receipt of free school 

meals.  

 

The new reduced cost to you will be £100.00 (£55.00 if you qualify for the free school meals 

reduced rate). This cost will include transport, accommodation, food and all activities over the 

3-day trip.  

 

We now require a non-refundable deposit of £20.00 per child (£10.00 if you qualify for the 

reduced rate). This should be paid to the school office by Friday 2nd December 2022. 

Payment can be made by instalments which can be arranged with the school, but the whole 

amount must be paid by Monday 9th January 2023.   

 

We hope that all children will be able to experience this fantastic opportunity. 

 

To give permission and make payments for your child/children to attend the trip, please log 

into your Scopay account and click onto the ‘Trips & Events’ tab and then ‘Y4 Ufton Court Trip 

2023’ tab. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Mr. F. Connelly 

Senior Assistant Head Teacher- Inclusion 
 


